
 
 
 
 
 

12.07.24 

 

Dear families 
 
As you know, at the end of every year at Trinity, students present an account of their progress over the year to their 
Dream Team which consists of their family, advisor, and in some cases their Head of Year.  Throughout this cycle, 
students have been working hard on preparing their presentations.  Dream Team presentations will take place this 
year on Wednesday 17 July.  

Your child will make an appointment with their advisor for a time on this day, and let you know.  You and your child 
will be expected to be at the academy for a maximum of half an hour. 

At the end of the presentation, advisors will be providing family with key information about next year regarding the 
launch of the MCAS app.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Miss Steele 
Principal 
 


